Strathcona Elementary PAC General Meeting Minutes

Feb. 26, 2018

Call to order 7pm

In Attendance: Ashley Funk, Jon Funk, Candy Ross, Tanya Rath, Charlotte
Tegtmeier, Jen Woodrow, Candace Nelson, Cheryl Kannegieter, Alex Griffiths,
Anne Lamont Key, Carlye Jones.

Review of Minutes

Motion to Approve by Tanya, Anne seconds.

Treasurer’s report

Balance in General Account $16,094.91, Gaming account balance, $2,599.19.
Vice President Report

Tanya attended a Parent Advisory workshop about kids with IEP, that went over 6
steps for concerned parents with children in the program. Candy suggested we
should have a handout or something to give to parents or a link on the website so
parents can see what the parent advisory group suggested.

Street Wise Committee

Met Feb.5 with Samantha Piper. They set a schedule of data collection points,
surveys for parents, speed tubes will be set up in April on Crystal, Claire and
Strathcona Rd. In May they will be having parent meeting.

Principal Report
Recap of Past and upcoming events.
Mr. Ferris attended a conference going over:

A. Inclusion -SOGI, Chilliwack school board supports Inclusion, Langley SD
website is a good resource to look at, our website will be updated soon.

B. SOGI educators network for teachers to integrate learning plans.

C. Anti-bullying procedures outlined by Mr. Sharman who also went over
student AIDE form.

Old and Ongoing Business



Movie Night on Feb. 2, Mr. Poppers Penguins went well $518.57.
Children’s Expo Feb. 17 & 18, 4 ¥ boxes sold.

Chocolate Fundraiser finishes this Friday, all kids that sold a box will be entered
into a draw.

Pink Shirt Day, looking for volunteers 11-12.

Movie Night will be EmolJi movie.

Funding Request

PAC is requesting up to $500.00 for a safe to keep money in the office, the safe
will have a drop slot so people can put the money in anytime. Motion to approve
by Carlye, Anne seconds, Approved.

Questions.

When did Jump Rope for Heart happen and when did it end? No information was
included on the pledge form. Noel states the forms went home the same week as
the chocolates were sent home and the jump happened on February 14™.
Jonathan will look into when the campaign ends and will make sure there is more
info for next year.

Adjourned 8:33 pm.

Minutes by Carlye Jones

Approved March 12, 2018
Amended by Candy Ross



